
Dear Parents/Carers ,

I hope that you are all well and had a good week.  We have had a fantastic week in school, our first full week back.  

We have all begun our summer programme of work to help all of the children fill the gaps that have been left by 

extended time away from school due to Covid-19.  The children have done some excellent work this week and 

they are all putting in 100% effort which is wonderful to see.  

We are hoping that this term is much more settled and has less interruptions now that the vaccination 

programme is well underway.  Attendance this week has shown a slight dip from the short week we had last week, 

where we were around 95% and this week it has dropped th 93%. I can’t stress enough how important it is for 

your child to regularly be in school and just as important as that, is ensuring that they are arriving on time. We are 

doing our very best to ensure every child is catching up with missed learning, but if they are not here then that 

will not be happening for them. 

I hope that with us all working together we will see more green classes next week.

Whole School Attendance:

Well done to Year 3 who are this week’s attendance winners.

Please remember that will be having our attendance and punctuality raffle at the end of the summer term where 
each winning family (1 from KS1 and 1 from KS2) will win a voucher to spend and also each child will receive a 
prize. The more your child is in school and on time the more chances you have to win.
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